
PACIFIC ISLANDER GRADUATION CELEBRATION FAQ 

 

Dear Pacific Islander Graduate,  

On behalf of the Pacific Islander Graduation (PIA), APID Resource Center, and Student Affairs, 

we cordially invite you to participate in the annual Pacific Islander Graduation Celebration. The 

event will be held on:  

 
Sunday, May 12, 2024 

11:00 am 
University Student Union, Ballrooms 

 
What is Pacific Islander Graduation Celebration? Why do we have it?  

The Pacific Islander Graduation Celebration is an opportunity to celebrate graduates’ 

achievements in a more intimate setting with an emphasis on highlighting and embracing the 

Pacific Islander culture. 

What will the ceremony consist of?  

The celebration includes brief speeches from honored speakers, cultural performances, and 

more to honor the Class of 2024.  

Do you have to be a member of the Pacific Islander Association (PIA) or be Pacific Islander to 

participate in the Pacific Islander Graduation Celebration?  

No, the Pacific Islander Graduation Celebration invites everyone who would like to celebrate 

the Pacific Islander culture along with their college achievements. The only requirement is that 

you are a CSULB student preparing to graduate in Fall 2023, Winter 2024, Spring 2024, or 

Summer 2024.  

How do I register for Pacific Islander Grad? When is the deadline? 

Online registration is now available at http://www.csulb.edu/cgc by clicking on the Pacific 

Islander Graduation Celebration icon.  

THE DEADLINE TO REGISTER IS: Friday, April 19, 2024, at 5:00 p.m. 

Is there a cost to participate?  

Yes, the cost is $45. 

What do graduates receive with the registration fee? 

http://www.csulb.edu/cgc


• 4 Complimentary Guest Tickets (graduates do not need a ticket) 

• 1 Stole 

Can I purchase additional tickets? 

Additional Guest Tickets may be purchased after the registration deadline if tickets are 
available. 

Who can attend?  

Friends and family are all welcome to join us in this special event.  

Questions? 

Please contact apidrc@csulb.edu if you have any questions. We hope you choose to celebrate 

your graduation with us! 

 

mailto:apidrc@csulb.edu

